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SHARE agreement with CDFW

I know wild pigs are a problem on the Sewer property, but I think this is the wrong course of ac�on to take. The property borders moderately populated areas to the
east, a Community College to the north, and private ranches to the west. Irresponsible hunters pose a threat by careless shoo�ng, trespass, and fire hazard. Also,
there will be a cost associated with this that will be born by the taxpayer. Even if the State supplements the cost (SHARE tag fees normally don’t cover overhead
expenses) the City at best will break even. A much be�er solu�on would be to contract with a licensed, professional guide. The guide would pay the City a
nego�ated amount for the season or by the animal, and would be required to accompany every hunter. This way the City actually makes money by eradica�ng feral
hogs, the public gets the hun�ng opportunity, and the en�re situa�on is much safer for the hunter, the public, and the neighbors.
 
Bobby Dutcher
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Bobby Dutcher <bobby.dutcher@yahoo.com>
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To:Virtual Host <virtualhost@cityoflakeport.com>;
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